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The Chamber is holding two events in April that offer great networking opportunities! For more information, see the 

flyers below and contact the Chamber for free registration. 

 

The Annual Scholarship Golf Classic will be held at Whitetail Golf Club on Monday, June 5 th.  Information can be 

found below on sponsorship opportunities and to register a golf foursome. All proceeds benefit the scholarship fund! 

 

Scholarship award winners will be announced next month and an awards dinner will be held at Tuscarora Inn & 

Conference Center on May 18th.  

 

                                                                            New Members for March 

 

Rinaldi Family Dentistry LLC   Mattes Coast to Coast   TeamTommy Inc. 

Jerome Rinaldi     Betsy Mattes    Shelly Stackhouse 

226 Broadway     170 Bollinger Drive   8972 N. Delaware Drive 

Bangor, PA 18013    Mt Bethel, PA 18343   Bangor, PA 18013 

610-588-5151     610-452-3290    610-392-6854 

Email: rinaldifamilydentistry@gmail.com  Email: mattes1plate@gmail.com  teamtommystackhouse@gmail.com  

Website: www.rinaldifamilydental.com   Website: www.mattestags.webs.com  facebook/teamtommystackhouse 

 

  Hopesprings Community of Faith  Realty Executives 

  Pastor Nick Melazzo    Kelly Neetz   

  301 Market Street    31 West First Street 

  Bangor, PA 18013    Wind Gap, PA 18091 

  855-463-6467     610-442-2104 

  Email: info@hopespringscommunity.org  Email: klneetz45@gmail.com  

  Website: www.hopespringscommunity.org  

  

 

  

 

Slate Belt Restaurant Week was a great success!   

Thank you to the Chamber members that sponsored this event in 

support of our fantastic local restaurants! 

The Chamber intends to make this an annual March event! 
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Mark your calendar to participate in SBCC Upcoming Events  

April 13th – Happy Hour Mixer – see flyer below 

April 19th – Waste Management Sustainability Tour – see flyer below 

May 18th – Scholarship Awards Dinner – registration info next month 

June 5
th

 – Annual Scholarship Golf Classic – see flyer below 

Mark your calendar for the Annual SBCC Picnic – August 18
th

 at Weona Park! 

 

Your suggestions are always welcome.  Something special you want to see, let us know! 

 

 

 

Slate Belt Gift Certificates are available year-round and can be redeemed at many of the area businesses! 

. 

 

 

 

 

One Year Directors:  Fred Curcio, Adrienne Fors, Jim Dietrich, Deb Pettinari, Mike Ortoski, Laura McLain,      

Connie Greenamoyer 

Two Year Directors: Rosemary Albert, Kristen Corrado, Jewel Williamson-Burns, Nadine Folk, Joann Ginder,  

Chuck Niclaus, Jeffrey Ott, Nancy Kessler 

 

 

 

 

 

DON’T’ FORGET TO LIKE US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM: SLATEBELTCHAMBER 

 
Share, share, share, each others posts to generate a larger viewing pool.  This will help your business…. 

 

 

 

 

SBCC Mission Statement:  To promote and enhance positive business activity and growth in the Slate Belt region with special 

emphasis on community involvement 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PROUDLY SPONSORED BY 
 

 

           
 

 

 

 
SBCC Endorsed Energy Management Solution 
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Debbie Pettinari, Agent 

106 S. Broadway 

Wind Gap, PA  18091 

Phone:  610-881-4 

433 

Debbie.pettinari.wz73@statefarm.com 

State Farm, Bloomington, IL 1211999 
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